Meet the teacher evening

The “Meet the teacher evening” has been scheduled for Wednesday 18th of September 5pm – 6pm. All families are welcome, this will be a fantastic opportunity to meet the new members of the Nursery team and have a look around our wonderful setting. Come and see our family tree (which you can still add too) and chat to us about our outdoor learning journey. 
Hope to see you there
The Nursery Team
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